

February 4, 2021

Dear Community Member / Business Owner,

St. Isidore Catholic School Parents' Club is holding our <u>34th Annual Auction</u> on <u>Saturday April 24</u>, <u>2021</u>. This is our largest fundraising event of the year and we are proud to say that in 2019, with the generous support of our community, we raised \$56,000!

Our school is a ministry of St. Isidore Catholic Church, and is a qualified 501(c)3 non-profit organization serving over 120 students from transitional kindergarten through eighth grade. St. Isidore is a dynamic and exciting place for educating children. We offer a comprehensive curriculum and our students are extremely well-prepared for high school and beyond when they graduate. 100% of the money raised goes directly towards supporting our school.

We rely on **community members and businesses like yours** to help us continue our educational mission by donating goods, services, and sponsorships for this event. The proceeds from this fundraising event will help us continue to provide a quality education and supportive environment for our children, who will become the business, community and philanthropic leaders of tomorrow. By design, St. Isidore students are instilled with the obligation to serve others. Service hours and projects are built into each class from weekly stocking the food locker to service hour requirements each trimester in the middle school.

We ask that your donation be received by April 3, 2021. If you are unable to meet this deadline, a brief description and value of the item may be sent by text to Melissa McGoldrick at (415) 465-0017.

All contributing businesses will be recognized during the event as well as in the auction program for all our guests to see and be encouraged to thank and patronize.

Please complete the attached AUCTION CONTRIBUTION/DONATION FORM and mail, fax, or bring it with your donation to the school office during school hours. All contributions are tax deductible*. Checks can be made out to <u>St Isidore Catholic School</u>.

Feel free to call the school office at (530) 673-2217 if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you so much for your consideration and God Bless.

Sincerely,

Susan Burky Principal

St Isidore School

Melissa Chase McGoldrick
Parents Club President

Shelica Chew Sheft.